(Refer to

e CRPD ARTICLE 6
e CRPD Article7

e BMF Priority 2

o CEDAW

Recommendation

e Urge the government of Fii and the Ministry of Women, Ministry of Youth and the
Ministry of Education to take into serious consideration the issues that affect Women,
Youth and Children with Disabilities.

Conclusion

The association and its members are indeed grateful to the service providers and
disability organisation for providing services to persons with disabilities with limited
resources. We also acknowledge the measures taken by government to establish the
Fiji National Council for Disabled Persons and for endorsing the Fiji Disability Policy.

However we redlise that the Fiji National Council for Disabled Persons has gone beyond
its roles as stated in the FNCDP Act of 1994. The Fiji Disability Policy needs to be
distributed to relevant stakeholders and awareness programmes must be conducted so
that the people of Fii are aware of this policy and adequate resources must be
allocated for the implementation of this policy.
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